

Serving With Pride The Township of Manalapan and the Borough of Englishtown

Nicole Santora, Ed.D.

Jodi Pepchinski

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Human Resources jpepchinski@mersnj.us

> Peter M. Friedman Building 54 Main Street Englishtown, N.J. 07726-1599 (732) 786-2500 (732) 786-2542 FAX

September 11, 2023

Dear MERS Families:

In the spring of 2023, students in grades 3-8 participated in the New Jersey Student Learning Assessment (NJSLA) for mathematics and English language arts to measure individual student academic progress with the New Jersey Student Learning Standards. Students in grades 5 and 8 also took the NJSLA science assessment.

Evaluating the results from NJSLA testing is a helpful tool in measuring your child's annual progress in school and is just one of the many ways your child's teachers and administrators can determine whether he or she is on track to being college and career ready.

If your child is currently in grades four through eight, Individual Student Reports (ISRs) for your child are now available in the Genesis Parent Portal under "Documents." These reports provide parents/guardians and educators an indication of your child's academic progress in the New Jersey Student Learning Standards for English language arts and mathematics. A report is also available in the Portal for parents/guardians of grade 6 students for the NJSLA science assessment taken in the spring when these students were in grade 5.

These reports also indicate how your child's performance compares to other children in his/her school, the district, the state, and other states.

More information about the NJSLA can be found on the district website under "Curriculum - Assessments" and at https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/.

Should you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher or principal.

Sincerely,

Jodi Pepchinski

Jodi Pepchinski

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Human Resources